From: I

Sent: 23 May 2021 13:56

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club Licence Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

As residents of Kings Road, Wilmslow, for the past | NIl years, we strongly object to the above application
because the premises are in a quiet residential area where families are bringing up young children who attend two
primary schools nearby. The plan poses high risk to children from an increase in traffic and the influx of people from
outside the area. There are also a number of other factors such as crime and disorder, drug use, noise, and parking
problems.
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